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9th July 2021 

Dear Parents,  

We have made it through another busy week! With the addition of midweek 

football, I think we are all ready for the weekend! Another 8pm kick-off on 

Sunday is not the ideal situation but will definitely be aware of that when 

planning Monday. If you haven’t already seen the post on Tapestry, we will be in 

PJs or football shirts for the day. Let’s just hope we have something to 

celebrate!  

Changes in restrictions 

You may be aware that there is a slight lift in restrictions from the 19th, 

however schools are not expected to change their risk assessments for the last 

few days. Our organisational procedures will remain as they are until the end of 

term. I will communicate with you regarding arrangements for September in due 

course.  

Special Awards this week: 

 

Hedgehog Class 

Lucy for her amazing enthusiasm for learning all of the time. 

 

Squirrel Class 

Harriet for being a kind, helpful and enthusiastic member of our class 
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Badger Class 

Izzy for always being an absolute joy to teach because she listens so 

carefully.  

Fox Class 

Grace, Freya, Fia, Verity, Emily and Bailey for giving up their own 

time to do some super sorting out in the classroom.  

Writer of the Week 

Hedgehog Class 

Harvey for his amazing fact file 

Squirrel Class 

Saskia for her beautiful castle story with great grammatical features. 

Badger Class 

Harry for really thinking about his descriptions in his story 

Fox Class 

Jack for creating great tension in his story 

 

Well done all of you for your fantastic work! 

Visit Tapestry  to see Freddie C’s book recommendation.  

 

Cake Donations for the Yard Sale 

Don’t forget the Yard Sale on Saturday 17th. We are still getting bookings so 

hopefully it will be a fantastic day. The cafe has asked for cake donations. If 

you are able to bring anything along it would be greatly appreciated! Cakes can 

be delivered to the school on the morning of Friday 16th, we will create a drop-

off point by the reading shed.  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, try not to stay up too late on Sunday! 

Jennie Müller  

 
 



 Headteacher 

 

Norfolk Music Hub 

There is a great selection of free online music sessions available this summer to 

suit a range of ages, interests and abilities. Visit their website to find out more 

and to register for workshops. 

https://www.norfolkmusichub.org.uk/site/summer-sun-online-workshops/ 

 

 

 

 

 

Library Summer Reading challenge 

Don’t forget, from the 10th July children will be able to sign up for the summer 

reading challenge. This is a great way of keeping children reading over the 

summer and accessing a wider range of books.  

https://www.norfolkmusichub.org.uk/site/summer-sun-online-workshops/


 

 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

 

Reception 2021 Stay and play Session 13th July 3.30-4.30pm 

Community Yard Sale 17th July 

End of term 21st July 2021 

Return to School 6th September 2021 


